
  

Lakeside is a nut aware school 

Please can we remind you that there are several children in our school with serious nut allergies. Therefore, we kindly ask that you are 
extra vigilant when sending in food from home. 

Lakeside News 

Friday 21st July 2023   

    

A message from Mrs Hayes-Smith 
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School Times In September 
   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Start of the school day:  
The school gates open at 8:35am 

The school day at Lakeside Primary Academy 
begins with the classroom doors opening at 
8:40 with the expectation that all children will 
be ready for classroom registration no later 
than 8:45. Children who arrive after 8:45 will 
have to enter via the main office as for site 
safety reasons the gates will then be shut. 

Late arrivals:  
Children arriving after 8.45 am should report 

to the main school office and will be recorded 

as arriving late (L) Arrivals after 9.15 am will be 

marked as an absence and therefore coded as 

(U) on the register.
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Dates for your Diary –  
 

  

 

 

A few reminders for September 
Uniform 
Ready for September both the school and governors 

wish us to be very proud of our belonging to Lakeside. 

So as we break for the holidays it is helpful to remind all 

of the uniform. On the website there is updated 

guidance on uniform and more importantly our 

expectations. There are no changes to the uniform 

expected and you can order your uniform here although 

the local supermarkets have very good offers.  

https://school-shop.co.uk/product-category/lakeside-

primary-academy/ 

General Uniform for all children: 

 Plain black or grey skirt or pinafore, or plain 
straight black or grey trousers or tailored shorts. 

 Blue striped or checked summer dress. 

 Navy blue or white polo shirt or white blouse / 
shirt. Plain or with Lakeside Primary Academy logo 

 Plain navy jumper or cardigan, or Lakeside Primary 
Academy navy blue jumper/cardigan with logo. 

 Plain black sensible styled shoes. 
 
For PE lessons, we ask the children to wear: 

 Black/ Navy PE shorts / skirt/ skort. 

 House t-shirt. 

 Spare socks for girls wearing tights. 

 Black plimsoles. 

 Outdoor trainers (non-marking soles). (Not 
required in Reception) 

 Black/Navy, plain jogging bottoms/ leggings. (Not 
required in Reception) 

 Black/Navy, plain warm top/outdoor tracksuit top. 
(Not required in Reception) 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mental Health 
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